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Public Information Session – Drilling and Blasting Works 

Jason Donnelly of Donnelly Blasting Services will be on the island next week to hold two 
public information sessions about the proposed drilling and blasting works for rock located 
at Cascade and/or Youngs Road. 

Where:         Norfolk Mall 

Session 1:    Friday 18 June 2021, 9:00am to 2:30pm and, 

Session 2:    Saturday 19 June 2021, 8:00am to 11:00am 

Jason can answer questions relating to the drill and blast design parameters in terms of 
noise, vibration, extent and effectiveness of design as well as the risk management process 
associated with the works. 

For more information about the public information sessions, please contact Customer Care 
on free call 0100 or, by emailing customercare@nirc.gov.nf 

Leanne Webb 
MANAGER CUSTOMER SERVICE 
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